
Dear Lauren, 
 
As a resident of London, I am writing to request delegate status to present to the Civic Works 
Committee in regard to the Springbank Dam matter.  
 
As a member of the city's Committee of Adjustment, I have perspective on development and 
redevelopment issues to share. In addition having worked on federal funding requests for 
initiatives undertaken by UTRCA and as a Member of the Friends of Meadowlilywoods and a 
homeowner in close proximity to the south branch of the Thames, I wish to express 
environmental and financial concerns I have in regard to this matter.  
 
Best regards, 
Shawn Lewis 
67 Trapper St. London ON.  
 


